r CALIFORNIA STATE POLYTECHNIC UNIVERSITY, POMONA

Office of the President
June 2, 1998

Mr. Joseph Rhine
Attorney at Law
10556 Pinyon Avenue
Tujunga, CA 91042

Dear Mr. Rhine:
This is in response to your recent letter regarding Mr. Paul John Alonte To.

I am taking the liberty of forwarding your letter to Dr. Gene Awakuni, Vice President for
Student Affairs and Advancement. Dr. Awakuni has the responsibility for Disabled
Student Services, and I have asked him to investigate the situation that you have outlined
in your letter.

You will be hearing from Dr. Awakuni or a member of his staff as soon as the matter has
been reviewed. I have asked him to respond to you as soon as possible.

Sincerely,

Bob H. Suz
~ President

cc: Dr. Awakuni
(w/attachment)
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